Subject: Color Sample for Garage Doors

Date:  Sunday, August 6, 2023 af 5:50:36 PM Eastern Daylight Time
From: Richard Massey <richard @the-massey-corporation.com>
To: John Ledwith <jledwith@tuxedopark-ny.gov>

Hi John,

Marguerite Soderberg will drop off on Wednesday, this week, two color samples
for the garage doors to be installed on the Schoolhouse. Our choices were limited
because we want the have a wood grain finish. We chose the Mocha color, which
we thinks goes best with the color of the schoolhouse and main house. AsI
mentioned at the BAR, you cannot see the doors from the street, and you have to
drive to the back of the schoolhouse to see the doors.

Please let-me-know-if-you-have any-questions.

Best,
Richard
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